
 
 

 
 

 
27th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Tutor Evening  
 
Our Year 13 students have made a fantastic start to the term so far and it has been a pleasure to see them 
really getting down to some hard work in preparation for the final year with us.  The focus is definitely on 
building on strengths and developing further knowledge, together with preparing for the decisions they will 
be making over the next 12 months. 
 
At this point in the term, we like to provide parents, carers and Year 13 students with the opportunity to 
meet with their tutor in person, to review their progress and to answer any queries you may have about any 
aspect of their Sixth Form experience, including the support we provide for university, apprenticeships and 
employment applications.  Our 'meet the tutor' evening will take place on Thursday 5th October between 
4pm-6pm and will be held at the Sixth Form Centre.  
 
The link for making an appointment is below and the booking system will be open from Wednesday 27th 
September at 9am and will close on Tuesday 3rd October at 4pm.  
 
https://qegsashbourne.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Mr Walker, Deputy Head of Sixth Form and I will also be available on that evening if you wish to speak to us.   
 
I look forward to meeting many of you on at this event, however, please do not hesitate to contact me either 
by phone or email allen@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk if I can be of any help in the meantime.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs L Allen 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 
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